
1

We are contacting you because you have purchased a part in the last three years that has 
had a Packaging change. Part number 6595070121 was 4800 carton, and now is 1134 pieces 
in the 3402 carton. For any further questions please contact your Sales contact at Fair-Rite Products.  
 
Bridget Kane-Ferrigan, Marketing Strategist  

 

Fair-Rite Products, Corp.  
     
     

a: 1 Commercial Row, P.O. Box 288 
Wallkill NY 12589-0288 

w: www.fair-rite.com  

   
  

 
 




